
Fares for bus routes of four
franchised bus companies to be
adjusted from tomorrow

     The Transport Department (TD) today (April 3) reminded members of the
public that the fares of the bus routes operated by the Kowloon Motor Bus
Company (1933) Limited, Citybus Limited (Franchise for Hong Kong Island and
Cross-Harbour Bus Network), New World First Bus Services Limited and New
Lantao Bus Company (1973) Limited will be adjusted with effect from tomorrow
(April 4).
      
     The bus companies have displayed notices at bus stops and termini to
inform passengers of the fare adjustments. Members of the public may also
visit the bus companies' websites (www.kmb.hk, www.bravobus.com.hk and
www.nlb.com.hk) for the new fares of individual routes.
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